CONCORDIA R-2 SCHOOL DISTRICT

204 SW 11th STREET

P.O. Box 879

CONCORDIA, MISSOURI 64020-0879

BRENT COOPER Superintendent 660-463-7235 660-463-1326 Fax DAVID ANDRADE Elementary Principal 660-463-2261 660-463-2413 Fax DEANNA JURKOWSKI Jr.-Sr. High Principal 660-463-2246 660-463-4081 Fax JENNY GREER Special Services Director 660-463-2246 660-463-4081 Fax

June 1, 2020

Dear Concordia High School Students and Families:

As we all know, the COVID-19 situation has affected our school year. This continues to be at the forefront of our minds as we continue to make decisions as to how to proceed with events at CHS. The administration team has been keeping track of updates and has been working diligently to ensure we get information out to our community in a timely basis. Most recently, Governor Parsons announced on May 28, 2020 that he is extending Phase 1 of the "Show Me Strong Recovery" Plan through June 15 that requires social distancing in addition to other restrictions.

With this information, we regret to inform you that the CHS Prom rescheduled for June 20, 2020 has been canceled. I know this news is disappointing to many of you. I want you to know this decision was made with a heavy heart as there are vendors that need this information more than a few days in advance should Phase 1 be extended again. I apologize for the inconvenience this will cause our students and families.

We are still planning to hold a graduation ceremony on June 26, 2020 at 6:00 pm as well as Baccalaureate on 10:30 that morning. Plans for graduation rehearsal are also still in place for 9:00 am on June 25 for seniors. Please note that our ceremony may look different as we work to comply with recommendations and guidelines set forth by state, county, and local leaders and health departments. More information regarding the specifics of graduation will be published in the coming weeks as we continue to anticipate the celebration of our 2020 graduates.

Sincerely,

Deanna Jurkowski Principal, CHS